臺北醫學大學九十二學年度第一學期期末考試(說)題紙

系級	科	F lo le u			朔木 ×	(試)
	4:	日 授課教師		日 期	學	就 娃
₩ (1) ##			93417	日第2-8:節		
② 4	注意本試題共 <u>)</u> 張試題卷務必填寫(張。如發現賈數不 學號)、(姓名)。	足及空白頁或缺印	・應當場請え	マイス は マイス は で	缺少部份概以零分計。
Pari		· 20/ (A-1) -				一
	London is a c	ity which	tenaciously to its pas	16 seed 2		
	the future. Greater	London was a Roma	n fortification on the	northern bank	energetically	into
	Thames. Througho	ut the middles ages,	3 and plagues	took their too	S Of the fiver	_
	Chautea.					
	Commanding	the southeast corner	of the city on the banl	ks of the Than	nes stands the	4
	tower of London.	from the tower of L	ondon, another famou	15 landmark	S above the	4
	mer, the lower Bri	age.				
	St. Paul's Cath	edral was rebuilt by	Christopher Wren afte	er the great fir	e in 1666 Visi	tore
	nere may walk on th	ne <u>6</u> platform f	or a bird's eve view o	f London T	he I atin corint	ure
	on wien's epitaph	/_ St. Paul's Cat	hedral as his crowning	g achievemen	t	
	in St. James Pa	rk, area workers can	relax in the lush Engl	ish style oard	eng and &	
	ponds. Yet, the cit	y's nightlife glows in	nearby Soho. This	once rundow	neighborhood	l is
	now 9 and home	to plush restaurants,	pubs, and boutiques,	not without a	touch of 10.	·
				1	,	
	1. A. invades	B. clings	C. evokes	D. endur	es	
	2. A. fortifies	B. withdraws	C. surges	D. rumbl	es	
	3. A. catastrophes	B. conquerors	C. agonies	D. obliga	tions	
	4. A. gothic	B. ethereal	C. gold	D. grim		
	5. A. dissolves	B. executes	C. looms	D. scaffo	lds	
	6. A. precarious	B. memorial	C. regimental	D. consti	tutional	
	7. A. befits	B. requests	C. remains	D. comm	emorates	
	8. A. whispering	B. pomp	C. tranquil	D. dynam	ic	
	9. A. indulged	B. revamped	C. immortalized	D. flocke	d	
	10. A. monolith	B. homage	C. comucopia	D. decade	ence	
Part E	3					
	I Want A Wife					
	1. Who is the writer	of this essay:				
	a. Judy Brady		George Plimpton			
	c. Mark Twain		dward R. Murrow			
	2. This essay talk abo					
	a. love		ow to clean house			
	c. This is a satiric		ow to take care of chi	ldren		
	3. A wife who will pie	ck up after my childre	en, a wife who will ni	ck up after me		
	a. clean up	b. fo	llow up	on up areer me	′ 4	
	c. take somebody	home d. wa	lking behind someone			
	4. I want a wife to kee	p track of the childer	's doctor and dentist	appointments.		
	a. look up	b. follow up	c. take care	d. check up		
	5. The main idea of th	e reading is:				
	a. how to take a go	od care of children				
	b. how to be a goo					
	c. how to clean up	the house				é
	d. A wife can do ar	ything inside the hou	ıse.			
		AS /				

臺北醫學大學____學年度第____學期期中考試 命 題紙

								,					44	6.4	4
4	427	44	Ð	授	課	教	pri .	考	試	目	朔	學	ST.	73.	<i>A</i> 3
亦	-	71					· · · ·								
		ì						车	д	日第	節				
		į.							′ ' —		·				
	<u> </u>	6 5 5 -6 -6 -8 5 8 8 44	3E	40	EX I	9 25	44.7	C D 72 90	白百戒生	五千门 , 解 注	かはい	2 補物	· 否則缺少部份概】	以零分計	. 0
※	(1) 額	月汪惹本試題共		, An	残り	兄具	表义(`		K 1-13 //65 E	8 70 pp 4	1 K (III) / I	District He in the		
	② 套	["""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""	寫(學號) 🔪	(姓	名)	0						・否則缺少部份概り		
			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·												

- 6. I want a wife who will wash the children's clothes and keep them mended.
 - a. a repaired place
- b. living as a beggar
- c. to become liquid
- d. social habits or ways of behaving
- 7. I want a wife to go along with my family when I need a rest.
 - a. cooperate
- b. working hard
- c. deal with
- d. take care
- 8. My God, who wouldn't want a wife. Why the writer said that:
 - a. She is looking for another wife.
 - b. She divorced her husband.
 - c. Her husband always asking her to do anything.
 - d. Just kidding.
- 9. Which one is not true?
 - a. Judy Brady is active in the women's movement.
 - b. Judy Brady is a wife and mother of two children.
 - c. Judy Brady always argues for a wife of her own.
 - d. Judy Brady never divorced with her husband.
- 10. What do you think Judy Brady trying to tell us?
 - a. She doesn't want to be a mother.
 - b. She doesn't want to be a good cooker.
 - c. She can't stand her husband asking her to do things like this all.
 - d. She doesn't want a marriage.

Part C

Reading Comprehension (20%)

Read the following piece of news and choose the MOST appropriate answer.

I. (10%)"A Singular Woman"

At home, Mei-ling preserved the same balance, sometimes scrambling over the ruins of heavily bombed Chongqing—China's wartime capital—to tend the wounded, sometimes burnishing Chiang's image with her social poise. It was Mei-ling's great and abiding gift to remain equally at home with the silvery pleasantries of the social world and with the adamantine realities of the political. That powerful combination, fired by an implacable distrust of communism, enabled her to remain a central figure in Chiang's government even after the Natioanlists were driven to Taiwan when the Communists triumphed in 1949. Upon the 1975 death of her husband, who in 1978 was succeeded as President by her stepson Chiang Ching-kuo, Mei-ling returned to the U.S. She twice served as Taiwan's unofficial spokeswoman in rebuffing China's reunification overtures and spent most her final years in a Manhattan apartment at Gracie Square. It seems only right that she died in the land where she had enjoyed her greatest moments and won her most fervent admirers.

- 1. () Which sentence constitutes the <u>most</u> appropriate summary for the above passage?
- (a). The author cannot agree with Sung Mei-ling's poise of preserving balance in politics.
- (b). Sung Mei-ling preserved a sense of balance because she is good at gymnastics.
- (c). The author implied that the most outstanding achievement of Madame Chiang may happen upon the foreign soil.
- (d). Taiwan do not admit Sung Mei-ling's status in official diplomatic negotiations.

第	(2	之깇)	頁
---	---	---	----	---	---

臺北醫學大學____學年度第____學期期中考試命題紙

系	級	科	目	授	課	教	婶	考	战	Ħ	刈	學	號	姓	名
		:						年	月					-	
*	①# ②#	清注意本試題共_ 事張試題卷務必切	張。 [第(學號	如:	發到 (姓	酒	対す	足及空戶	自頁或缸	央印・應省	場請习	¢補齊 ·	・否則缺少部份概点	以零分計。	

- 2. () Why was Madame Chiang "unofficial" in rebuffing China's reunification overtures?
- (a). Because China did not choose her as an equivalent in the reunification talks.
- (b). Because Madame Chiang has no official title at the moment.
- (c). Because Taiwan cannot agree with her style of silvery pleasantries.
- (d). Because she is too old to be designated as the Minister of Foreign Affairs.
- 3. () Which is <u>right</u> among the following statements?
- (a). Taiwan is excluded from the international society as a punishment of our rebuffing China's reunification overtures.
- (b). According to suggestions given by the author of this eulogy, Taiwan should follow Madame Chiang's diplomatic strategies.
- (c). Madame Chiang is skillful in maintaining balance in all various kinds of power struggle and circumstances.
- (d). Madame Chiang's great and abiding ability is to maintain balance on the uneven bar.
- 4. () Which of the following choices is NOT synonymous with "scramble"?
- (a). mix
- (b). blend
- (c). combine
- (d). scrap
- 5. () Which of the following statements is <u>WRONG</u>?
- (a). With the help from Madame Chiang, Taiwan twice turned down China's offer of reunification.
- (b). With her elegant social poise and eloquence in English, Madame is helpful to her husband.
- (c). With or without her astonishing title, she is never attentive to the poor and the wounded.
- (d). Her powerful combination of characteristics leads her to be a politician of neutrality.

II. (10%) "A Flower Made of Steel"

The Father Prior of that temple took a piece of brick and rubbed it against a stone hour after hour, day after day, and week after week. The little acolyte sometimes cast his eyes around to see what the old Father Prior was doing. . . . So one day the young acolyte said to him. "Father Prior, what are you doing day after day rubbing this brick on the stone?" The Father Prior replied, "I am trying to make a mirror out of this brick." The young acolyte said, "But it is impossible to make a mirror out of a brick, Father Prior." "Yes," said the Father Prior, "and it is just as impossible for you to acquire grace by doing nothing except murmur 'Amita-Buddha' all day long."

- 6. () What is the function of the above story to the whole speech?
- (a). Madame Chiang is quoting this story to raise an exotic atmosphere of her speech.
- (b). Madame Chiang is so cynical that she believes in no grace and peace in mind.
- (c). Madame Chiang is critical against the U.S.'s stand in Japanese imperial invasion into China.
- (d). Madame Chiang is good at memorizing ancient Chinese allegories.

臺北醫學大學____學年度第___學期期中考試命題紙

					 			7 /1/\	號	姓	2
級	科		授课教师	考		E	期	*	3/6	X2	
				———年—	月	日第					
①請注	注意本試題共 長試題卷務必填了	張。	。如發現頁數7)、(姓名)。	下足及空 E	自真或缺	印・應省	當場請习	え補齊・否則	則缺少部份概.	以零分訂。	
2) 73 5		•									
	7. () Which	h of the	following choice	es is <u>most</u>	suitable f	for the ex	planatio	n of "acolyte	e"?		
	(a). Someone wi	ho rent ti	he farm and retu	ırn crops a	s comper	sate for	the rent.				
	(b). Someone wi	ho helps	a priest at a reli	igious cere	emony.						
	(c). Someone wi	ho charg	e religious servi	ice.				1			
	(d). Someone w	ho do vo	oluntary works t	o teach the	e uneduca	ated and p	oor peo	pie.			
				:- NOT	' armonim	oone with	"mih"?				
		h of the	following choic	es is <u>NU i</u>	Syllonyn	ious wiu					
	(a). polish										
	(b). burnish										
	(c). scrub										
	(d). ruffle										
	9. () Which	of the fo	ollowing stateme	ents is true	?						
	(-) The fether	nrine is c	anable of rubbit	ng the bric	k into a r	nirror on	ly if he i	s insistent er	ough.		
	(b). The story of	f the rub	bing-mirror-pay	vilion indi	cates that	ideals w	itnout ac	ction will nev	ver succeed.		
	(c). This story i	s cynica	l because it deni	ies the imp	ortance (of being e	arnest.				
	(d). This story	implies t	he importance o	of creative	thinking.	•			•		
							- 04 11 5	Congress			
	10. () Wh	y is this	story important	in Madan	ne Chiang	ber cour	1 &L U.S.	Congress			
	(a). Madame C	hiang tri	ed to highlight	ine rich ut Saa bala w	ithout los	ing her d	ionity.				
	(b). Madame C	hiang at	tempted to ask i	or neip w	talent of	eloguene	e in spe	ech through	this story.		
	(c). Madame C	hiang su	lures her listene	re with a 1	mysteriou	is and exc	otic Chi	nese legend.			
	(d). Madame C	hiang a	lures her historic	, and a							
		•									
art	D										
	Fill in the bla						(2)				
	(1)	of the	garbage we thro	w away ca	an be use	d again.	(2)	, we can			
	reuse our own	paper c	ups at home or	in the offic	ce. We ca	n aiso us being ou	cardoo	ard boxes			
	and plastic ba	gs to pu	things in In these ways w	(3), W	e snouid	onng ou	d save a	lot of space			
				e can reut	ice our ga	ar oage an	5410 4	. tot or space			
		r garbag	e. . Much	c. Few		d. Little	1				
	 a. Many a. In fact 		o. As a result	c. For ex	ample	d. At the		ime			
	3. a. Most im				importar						
	c. In all	portunit		d. All ir	-						
	4. a. do	ŧ	o. go	c. make	;	d. deal					
	5, a. use		. using	c. used		d. to us	3				
			. -								
									\ \ \ \		
									· t	į	ţ

臺北醫學大學____學年度第____學期期中考試命題紙

		41	В	14	te.	**	k 6	*	註	B	期	學	就	姓	名
乔	萩	科	9	12	**	**	e.l.	-							
 								1							
ļ		ţ						年	月	日第					
}		-												L	
		<u> </u>		7=		3 =	44.	E C3 72 072	广西斯	HER . RE	学・自治療で	をませ	,否則缺少部份概》	以零分計	o
₩	1)	F注意本試題共	_''' 「 「 「 」 「 」	, An	驶车	見貝	「女人」	下正及至	口貝以四	£1-13 , 1/102	田 777 PF 4	N 189 2-7	・否則缺少部份概』		
~``	~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~	注意本試題共 :張試題卷務必填寫(學學	1.	(姓	么)	0								
I	. Z.) 🗱	讨觉识现心防少决而し	デツル	1	(***	-	·								

Questions 6 through 10 refer to the following passage.

Chinese snacks, or what the Cantonese call dim sum, are inextricably linked to the Chinese tradition of drinking tea. Farmers, exhausted after long hours of working in the fields, would head home or to local teahouses for an afternoon of fine tea and small talk. Merchants journeying from province to province and along the famous Silk Road needed a place to rest, so teahouses began springing up along the roadside as well. As the fact that tea helps in digestion and cleanses the palate became known, teahouse proprietors began adding a variety of snacks, and the tradition of dim sum was born. Still, it took centuries for these snacks to develop into the fine delicacies to which we have become accustomed today. Dim sum is now served throughout China, from the varied jiaozis of Beijing and spicy wontons of Szechwan to the sweetmeat of Shanghai and the tender fish balls of Fujian. But many believe that the best dim sum can be found in Canton, with its wide assortment of sweet and savory dishes ranging from meatballs to sweet cakes. However, some of best dim sum chefs of today are not in Canton or Hong Kong, where restaurants begin serving dim sum at the crack of dawn and continue through to sunset. Many of these culinary masters have found new followings in Tokyo and Paris, where they are being paid

6. According to the article, where are some of the best dim sum chefs?

- A. Only in Hong Kong.
- B. Only in Canton.
- C. Only in Tokyo.
- D. In Paris and Tokyo.

?.. Which is named as a dim sum particular to Fujian?

- A. Meatballs.
- B. Sweetmeat.
- C. Fish balls.
- D. Cakes.

&. According to the article, why were snacks provided in teahouses?

- A. The farmers who patronized the teahouses were very hungry.
- B. Tea aided the digestion of the
- C. The merchants needed a place to
- D. The snacks aided the flow of conversation.

9. If you were to order a dim sum dish, which would NOT be an option?

- A. Sweet cakes.
- B. Wontons.
- C. Shanghai pastry.
- D. Tea.

10%

Which would be a good title for this passage?

- A. "Dim Sum in China"
- B. "Tea and the Silk Road"
- C. "The Tradition of Tea in China"
- D. "Dim Sum Chefs"

臺北醫學大學____學年度第____學期期中考試命題紙

		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	T			774 71=	(T	
系級科	B	授課教師		大 日	期	- 学	就	姓	<u> </u>
※①請注意本記	事 土頭	。加熱相百動ス			第二二新	" 水補齊・否則部	14小部份概	以最分針。	
②每張試題者	務必填寫(學別	1)、(姓名)。		(SAMA FI)	/AD ES 777 BF		K > GP 133 144.	× 40 77 11	
Part E	.•								
	Fill in the bla	nks (14%)							
	bewilder	begrudge	captive	di	spose	expedition			
	initiative	pedestrian	possesso	r pro	pose	self-absorbe	d		
					···				
	1. We don't ha	ve to(1)_	other pec	ple's fina	ncial succ	ess. It is our ow	'n		
	fault that w	e are not the _	(2) of	a big forti	ine, and it	is our lack of			
	(3)	, or perhaps ou	r contentmer	nt with a	(4)	portfolio, that			
		t of the billion-				· •			
	•			vour time	well: don'	t just fool arou	nd.		
			•			be a(n)(7)			
		escape) reside				oo u(ii)	-		
	•	escape) leside	nt in your ov	vii ivoiy u	JWCI.				
1. 人名德·克尔 1. 人名德·克尔		.							
	Translation (* •	•.					
		k, American De							
			1			spose of incom			
	2. 1.10110) 04).	,	,	ople in the	e middle c	class have a ver	y		
	loose grip o	n financial stab	ility.						
1 - 2									
e de la companya de l									
Transfer.	1 x	÷							,
en de la companya de Mangana de la companya de la company		,			•				
		•					¥		
					4		\(\frac{1}{3}\) \(\frac{1}{3}\) \(\frac{1}{3}\)		į.
		F F							1
. · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·									

臺北醫學大學九十二學年度第一學期期末考試 命 題紙

4	ėn.	44			E	16	課差	生師	考		目	期	學	就	姓	名
亦	, ADA	71				1~									ĺ	
		*	文	34		南	、新	±	934	月_	<u> 2</u> =	第 <u>2-8.</u> 節				
1				- /~	<u> </u>	-2	, ,		<u> </u>					不到1/5九八、垃1/八桶	기를수위	7 0
*	① 請	注意	 試題	共_		。如	發現.	真數で	下足及空	白頁或	缺印·	應當場請	沢 開 質	・否則缺少部份概念	久等刀口	
1	あ	建料	夏米路	/ 以 塘	宜(學母	8) 🔻	(姓名	() o								

Answer Sheet (A 老)

Part A (20%	()				1			
1.	2.		3.		4.		5.	
6.	7.		8.		9.		10.	
Part B (20%	6)						T	
1.	2.		3.		4.		5.	
6.	7.	<u>, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , </u>	8.		9.		.10.	
Part C (20%	(6)							
1.	2.		3.		4.		5.	
6.	7.		8.		9.		10.	
Part D (20%	%)						T	
1.	2.		3.		4.		5.	
6.	7.		8.		9.		10.	
Part E (20°	 /							
1.	2.			3.	3.			
5.				7.	7.			

Tra	nslation:
1.	
2.	

第(7之7)頁